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16th January 2019

Dear Parent,
I hope that you and your family had a lovely Christmas and a good break, you will soon be able to relive some of the magic of our Puddletown Christmas as the DVD for ‘The Inn-Spectors’ has been completed and is ready to order.

Mr Cray has worked really hard on putting the DVD together and I have to say the finished product is superb and very professional. It really does justice to the children’s efforts. There is a trailer available to view on the school website to give you a flavour of the DVD. 

I am pleased to say that this cost of the DVD is £5. 
We will only be able to do a single run of orders for the DVD due to the costs involved in production. Therefore, if you would like to order a copy please give your consent and make your payment via your schoolcomms account by 25th January. This can be found under the ‘payments’ section. Please note that orders received after this date will NOT be able to be processed.

Once again my huge thanks to Mr Cray and Maiden Video for the time and work spent in producing the DVD, I know those ordering it will not be disappointed.

Yours sincerely,

D Hunwick
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